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Roxanne Maher

From: Scott Johnson

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 11:07 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: FW: Parks and Rec commission resignation

Roxanne,

Just a FYI. I will submit his letter to the clerk today.

Sincerely,

Scott Johnson Jr, CPSI
Director
Ledyard Parks and Recreation Department
Ledyard Senior Center
12 Van Tassell Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335
860-464-9112
www.ledyardrec.org

From: Caleb Maloney <maloneycaj@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 4:16 PM
To: Scott Johnson <Scott@ledyardrec.org>
Subject: Parks and Rec commission resignation

Good afternoon Scott. It is with great regret that I must inform you that I will need to step back from the Parks and Rec
Commission. I know my time has been very short lived. I had hoped to due my full duty to the board. My current job is
going to make it impossible to continue to be an active member. I will be working second shift for the
foreseeable future. As well as more weekend work. Please let me know anything that I need to do to properly resign.
Thank you for all you do for Ledyard.

Caleb Maloney
8606086475


